
Dear parents,  
Next week Norton children will be celebrating Harvest festival.  This year, 
we are collecting for the Gloucestershire food bank. The items they have 
asked for are: 
 
 TINNED FRUIT (URGENT) 
 TINNED CUSTARD 
 TINNED SPAGHETTI 
 TINNED VEGETABLES 
 TINNED TOMATOES 
 TINNED POTATOES 
 JARS OF PASTA SAUCE 
 TINNED RICE PUDDING 
 TOOTHBRUSHES (SINGLE) & TOOTHPASTE 
 DEODORANT (URGENT) 
 SHAMPOO (URGENT) 
 TOILET ROLLS 
 BARS OF SOAP 
 
Please bring your donations in from Monday 18th October- Thursday 21st 
October. 
 
We are also collecting for the shoe box appeal. This involves filling a shoe 
box with small toys and items such as toothbrushes which are sent inter-
nationally to children in need at Christmas time. 
Please contact your child’s teacher for an information leaflet. Together 
we can help others who are less fortunate. 
 
Have a great weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 2 
Monday 

 Cheese & tomato pizza 

 Vegetable tagine 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Tuesday 

 Sausage & mash 

 Roasted cauliflower curry 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Wednesday 

 Roast Pork 

 Roasted Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday 

 Mediterranean chicken 

 Vegetable lasagna 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Fish 

 Vegetable pasty 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please remember to keep  
your dinner money        
accounts in credit 

Year 4 trip 

to Bristol Museum   
All information can be 

found in the letter     
on Class Dojo 

Flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 19th  

October 

 

Year 5 
Remember your 
swimming kit on 

Wednesday 

September B&A payments due today.          

Please settle all outstanding accounts. 

Thank you 


